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Notice of Xmas Closure
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Thunder Bay Indigenous Friendship Centre will be closed for the Christmas Holidays commencing at noon on Friday, December 18, 2020 and will re-open on Monday, January 4, 2021.  

The Board & Staff would like to take this time to wish you & your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
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